
DSWD  Secretary  Gatchalian
shares  thrusts,  vision  with
members of the media

 

Newly appointed Department of Social Welfare and Development
(DSWD) Secretary Rex Gatchalian outlined his major thrusts and
priorities to improve the quality of service of the Agency for
the poor and the vulnerable sectors, during his first press
briefing on Friday, February 3, at the DSWD Central Office.

To better serve the clients, Secretary Gatchalian said that he
will focus on further streamlining and digitizing the systems
and processes of the programs and services being implemented
by the Department.

Food stamps: aid with dignity

The Secretary also stressed that the priority is to address
hunger  in  the  fight  against  poverty.  Secretary  Gatchalian
added the idea is to locate those in need and provide them
food stamps, instead of food boxes, to avoid lining up in
adverse conditions.
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